Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 8:14 AM

To: '‘Jason Duda’

Cc: 'Matt Herrick'

Subject: RE: BP Station # 6113 (RO 393) - FS/CAP Extension Request
Hello Jason,

Your request for a submittal extension is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 10:58 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: 'Matt Herrick'

Subject: BP Station # 6113 (RO 393) - FS/CAP Extension Request

Hello Paresh,

We would like to request an extension for the submittal of the Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan Report
for BP Station #6113 (RO 393), which currently has a due date of October 11, 2010. Due to our current
workload and BP’s new procedures which require technical reports and/or work plans to be reviewed by two
different groups within the company prior to submittal, we would like to request a revised due date of
November 12, 2010 in order to adequately prepare an appropriate report. Please respond via email if this is
acceptable. Thank you. Take care.

Jason R. Duda e Project Scientist
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